
The Advisory Committees are intended to be the
principal channels of advice to the Government on trade
issues . While information and advice conveyed to the
Government by specific firms, associations and labour groups
will continue to be useful and welcome, the Minister wil l
be looking primarily to the advisory committee system as
the source of private sector input on trade matters .

Biqgraphical material on Mr . Light is attached .

For further information, please contact :

Dwayne Wright
Senior- Advisor & Coordiriator
Trade Advisorÿ Committees`Secretariat (DMTA)
Department of External Affairs
Ottawa (613) 990-0370 .

- 3 0

I


